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Comments: | am writing to voice my support for this withdrawal. This watershed is much too valuable a resource
to be destroyed by mining. We need to treasure areas like this which provide clean water, recreation and this
pristine area is lands held sacred by Native Communities. It is truly a treasure beyond value.

Please expedite this Withdrawal Proposal to the Secretary of the Department of the Interior so that it may be
acted on with the immediacy it deserves.



